
From: Pepi Colarullo <pcolarullo@feinmann.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from June 15

Date: June 19, 2017 at 10:33:25 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hi Dianna,

All was went great! Tina was great as well!

Thank you for everything.

 

Pepi Colarullo

Office Adminstrator

Feinmann, Inc.

27 Muzzey Street

Lexington, MA 02421

pcolarullo@feinmann.com

www.feinmann.com

ph.: 781-860-9800 x10

fax: 781-860-7800


